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political opportunism and collaboration. Yet over the past hundred and seventy
years, this strange tale of misunderstanding, incompetence and compromise has
become the founding episode of modern Chinese nationalism. Starting from this
first conflict, The Opium War explores how China’s national myths mould its
interactions with the outside world, how public memory is spun to serve the
present, and how delusion and prejudice have bedevilled its relationship with the
modern West. ‘Lively, erudite and meticulously researched’ Literary Review ‘An
important reminder of how the memory of the Opium War continues to cast a dark
shadow.’ Sunday Times
Modern China: A Very Short Introduction Rana Mitter 2008-02-28 China today is
never out of the news: from human rights controversies and the continued legacy of
Tiananmen Square, to global coverage of the Beijing Olympics, and the Chinese
'economic miracle'. It seems a country of contradictions: a peasant society with
some of the world's most futuristic cities, heir to an ancient civilization that
is still trying to find a modern identity. This Very Short Introduction offers the
reader with no previous knowledge of China a variety of ways to understand the
world's most populous nation, giving a short, integrated picture of modern Chinese
society, culture, economy, politics and art. ABOUT THE SERIES: The Very Short
Introductions series from Oxford University Press contains hundreds of titles in
almost every subject area. These pocket-sized books are the perfect way to get
ahead in a new subject quickly. Our expert authors combine facts, analysis,
perspective, new ideas, and enthusiasm to make interesting and challenging topics
highly readable.
Leftover Women Leta Hong Fincher 2016-07-31 ‘Scattered with inspiring life-stories
of courageous women.’ The Guardian In the early years of the People’s Republic,
the Communist Party sought to transform gender relations. Yet those gains have
been steadily eroded in China’s post-socialist era. Contrary to the image
presented by China’s media, women in China have experienced a dramatic rollback of
rights and gains relative to men. In Leftover Women, Leta Hong Fincher exposes
shocking levels of structural discrimination against women, and the broader damage
this has caused to China’s economy, politics, and development.
The Oxford Handbook of the History of Communism S. A. Smith 2014 Draws on
documentation released since the fall of the Soviet Union to offer a global
history of communism in the twentieth century.
The Scramble for China Robert Bickers 2016-02-25 In the early nineteenth century
China remained almost untouched by British and European powers - but as new
technology started to change this balance, foreigners gathered like wolves around
the weakening Qing Empire. Would the Chinese suffer the fate of much of the rest
of the world, carved into pieces by Europeans? Or could they adapt rapidly enough

Opium Inc. Thomas Manuel 2021-08-31 This is the story of the world's biggest drug
deal. In the nineteenth century, the British East India Company operated a
triangle of trade that straddled the globe, running from India to China to
Britain. From India to China, they took opium. From China to Britain, they took
tea. From Britain to India, they brought empire. It was a machine that consumed
cheap Indian land and labour and spat out money. The British had two problems,
though. They were importing enormous amounts of tea from China, but the Celestial
Empire looked down on British goods and only wanted silver in return.
Simultaneously, the expanding colony in India was proving far too expensive to
maintain. The British solved both problems with opium, which became the source of
income on which they built their empire. For more than a century, the British knew
that the drug was dangerous and continued to trade in it anyway. Its legacy in
India, whether the poverty of Bihar or the wealth of Bombay, is still not
acknowledged. Like many colonial institutions in India, the story of opium is one
of immense pain for many and huge privileges for a few.
The Oxford History of Modern China Jeffrey N. Wasserstrom 2022-01-27 'excellent'
LSE Review of Books China is the world's most populous country and newest
superpower, whose place on the international stage can only be understood through
the lens of its modern history. The Oxford History of Modern China is essential
reading for anyone who wants to understand this rising power in what promises to
be the 'Chinese century'. Covering the period of dramatic shifts and surprising
transformations which comprise China's modern history, the book spans from the
founding of the Qing Dynasty (1644-1912) to the present day. It introduces readers
to important but often overlooked events in China's past, such as the bloody
Taiping Civil War (1850-1864), and also sheds new light on more familiar landmarks
in Chinese history, such as the Opium War (1839-1842), the Boxer Uprising of 1900,
the rise to power of the Chinese Communist Party in 1949, the Tiananmen protests
and Beijing Massacre of 1989, and China's rise to economic superpower status in
the 21st century. A new chapter for this edition brings the story into the era of
Xi Jinping.
Opium Regimes Associate Professor of History Timothy Brook 2000-09-18 Opium
Regimes draws on a range of research to show that the opium trade was not purely a
British operation, but involved Chinese merchants and state agents, and Japanese
imperial agents as well.
The Opium War Julia Lovell 2011-09-02 ‘A gripping read as well as an important
one.’ Rana Mitter, Guardian In October 1839, Britain entered the first Opium War
with China. Its brutality notwithstanding, the conflict was also threaded with
tragicomedy: with Victorian hypocrisy, bureaucratic fumblings, military missteps,
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to maintain their independence? This important and compelling book explains the
roots of China's complex relationship with the West by illuminating a dramatic,
colourful and sometimes shocking period of the country's history.
Frog Mo Yan 2014-11-06 Frogs is a richly complex new novel about China's one-child
policy by Mo Yan, winner of the Nobel Prize for Literature 2012. A respected
midwife, Gugu combines modern medical knowledge with a healer's touch to save the
lives of village women and their babies. After a disastrous love affair with a
defector leaves Gugu reeling, she throws herself into enforcing China's draconian
new family planning policy by any means necessary. Her blind devotion to the party
line spares no one, not her own family, not even herself. Spanning the prerevolutionary era and the country's modern-day consumer society, Mo Yan's taut and
engrossing examination of Chinese society will be read for generations to come.
'Mo Yan deserves a place in world literature. His voice will find its way into the
heart of the reader, just as Kundera and Garcia Marquez have' Amy Tan 'One of
China's leading writers . . . his work rings with refreshing authenticity' Time
'His idiom has the spiralling invention and mytho-maniacal quality of much world
literature of a high order, from Vargas Llosa to Rushdie' Observer Mo Yan was born
in 1955 in Gaomi County in Shandong province, China. He is the author of various
novellas and short stories and numerous novels including Red Sorghum, The Republic
of Wine, Big Breasts and Wide Hips, Life and Death Are Wearing Me Out and The
Garlic Ballads. In 2012 he was awarded the Nobel Prize for Literature. Howard
Goldblatt is the award-winning translator of numerous works of contemporary
Chinese into English.
The Opium War Brian Inglis 1979
Prisoner of the State Premier Zhao Ziyang 2012-12-11 Prisoner of the Stateis the
story of the man who brought liberal change to China and who, at the height of the
Tiananmen Square protests in 1989, tried to stop the massacre and was dethroned
for his efforts. When China's army moved in, killing hundreds of students and
other demonstrators, Zhao was placed under house arrest at his home in Beijing.
The Premier spent the last 16 years of his life, up until his death in 2005, in
seclusion. China scholars often lamented that Zhao never had his final say. As it
turns out, Zhao did produce a memoir, in complete secrecy. He methodically
recorded his thoughts and recollections on what had happened behind the scenes
during many of modern China's most critical moments. The tapes he produced were
smuggled out of the country and form the basis for Prisoner of the State. Although
Zhao now speaks from beyond the grave, his voice has the moral power to make China
sit up and listen.
The Real Story of Ah-Q and Other Tales of China Lu Xun 2009-10-29 Lu Xun (Lu Hsun)
is arguably the greatest writer of modern China, and is considered by many to be
the founder of modern Chinese literature. Lu Xun's stories both indict outdated
Chinese traditions and embrace China's cultural richness and individuality. This
volume presents brand-new translations by Julia Lovell of all of Lu Xun's stories,
including 'The Real Story of Ah-Q', 'Diary of a Madman', 'A Comedy of Ducks', 'The
Divorce' and 'A Public Example', among others. With an afterword by Yiyun Li.
The Opium War Julia Lovell 2012-06-01 âe~A gripping read as well as an important
one.âe(tm) Rana Mitter, Guardian In October 1839, Britain entered the first Opium
War with China. Its brutality notwithstanding, the conflict was also threaded with
tragicomedy: with Victorian hypocrisy, bureaucratic fumblings, military missteps,
political opportunism and collaboration. Yet over the past hundred and seventy
years, this strange tale of misunderstanding, incompetence and compromise has
become the founding episode of modern Chinese nationalism. Starting from this
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first conflict, The Opium War explores how Chinaâe(tm)s national myths mould its
interactions with the outside world, how public memory is spun to serve the
present, and how delusion and prejudice have bedevilled its relationship with the
modern West. âe~Lively, erudite and meticulously researchedâe(tm) Literary Review
âe~An important reminder of how the memory of the Opium War continues to cast a
dark shadow.âe(tm) Sunday Times
Chinese and Opium under the Republic, The Alan Baumler 2012-02-01 Examines China’s
attempts to control the opium economy in the early twentieth century.
Lu Xun's Revolution Gloria Davies 2013-04-08 Recognized as modern China’s
preeminent man of letters, Lu Xun (1881–1936) is revered as the nation’s
conscience, a writer comparable to Shakespeare or Tolstoy. Gloria Davies’s vivid
portrait gives readers a better sense of this influential author by situating the
man Mao Zedong hailed as “the sage of modern China” in his turbulent time and
place.
The Lion and the Dragon Mark Simner 2019-06-29 During the middle of the 19thCentury, Britain and China would twice go to war over trade, and in particular the
trade in opium. The Chinese people had progressively become addicted to the
narcotic, a habit that British merchants were more than happy to feed from their
opium-poppy fields in India. When the Qing dynasty rulers of China attempted to
suppress this trade--due to the serious social and economic problems it caused-the British Government responded with gunboat diplomacy, and conflict soon ensued.
The first conflict, known as the First Anglo-Chinese War or Opium War (1839-42),
ended in British victory and the Treaty of Nanking. However, this treaty was
heavily biased in favour of the British, and it would not be long before there was
a renewal of hostilities, taking the form of what became known as the Second
Anglo-Chinese War or Arrow War (1857-60). Again, the second conflict would end
with an 'unequal treaty' that was heavily biased towards the victor. The Lion and
the Dragon: Britain's Opium Wars with China, 1839-1860 examines the causes and
ensuing military history of these tragic conflicts, as well as their bitter
legacies.
Autumn in the Heavenly Kingdom Stephen R. Platt 2012-07-01 In the early 1850s,
during the waning years of the Qing dynasty, word spread of a major revolution
brewing in the provinces. The leader of the this movement - who called themselves
the Taiping - was Hong Xiuquan, a failed civil servant who claimed to be the son
of God and the brother of Jesus Christ. As the revolt grew and battles raged
across the empire, all signs pointed to a Taiping victory and to the inauguration
of a modern, industrialized and pro-Western china. Soon, however, Britain and the
United States threw their support behind the Qing, soon quashing the Taiping and
rendering ineffective the years of bloodshed the revolution had endured. In Autumn
in the Heavenly Kingdom, Stephen Platt recounts the events of the rebellion and
its suppression in spellbinding detail. It is an essential and enthralling history
of the rise and fall of a movement that, a century and a half ago, might have
launched China into the modern world.
Ya Pian Zhan Zheng Julia Lovell 2011 A comprehensive and compelling account of the
causes and consequences of the Opium War "On the outside, [the foreigners] seem
intractable, but inside they are cowardly. . . Although there have been a few upsand-downs, the situation as a whole is under control." In October 1839, a few
months after the Chinese Imperial Commissioner, Lin Zexu, dispatched these
confident words to his emperor, a cabinet meeting in Windsor voted to fight
Britain's first Opium War (1839-42) with China. The conflict turned out to be rich
in tragicomedy: in bureaucratic fumblings, military missteps, political
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opportunism and collaboration. Yet over the past 170 years, this strange tale of
misunderstanding, incompetence and compromise has become the founding myth of
modern Chinese nationalism: the start of China's heroic struggle against a Western
conspiracy to destroy the country with opium and gunboat diplomacy. Beginning with
the dramas of the war itself, Julia Lovell explores its causes and consequences
and, through this larger narrative, interweaves the curious stories of opium's
promoters and attackers. The Opium War is both the story of modern China starting from this first conflict with the West - and an analysis of the country's
contemporary self-image. It explores how China's national myths mould its
interactions with the outside world, how public memory is spun to serve the
present; and how delusion and prejudice have bedevilled its relationship with the
modern West.
The Great Wall Julia Lovell 2007-12-01 A “gripping, colorful” history of China’s
Great Wall that explores the conquests and cataclysms of the empire from 1000 BC
to the present day (Publishers Weekly). Over two thousand years old, the Great
Wall of China is a symbolic and physical dividing line between the civilized
Chinese and the “barbarians” at their borders. Historian Julia Lovell looks behind
the intimidating fortification and its mythology to uncover a complex history far
more fragmented and less illustrious that its crowds of visitors imagine today.
Lovell’s story winds through the lives of the millions of individuals who built
and attacked it, and recounts how succeeding dynasties built sections of the wall
as defenses against the invading Huns, Mongols, and Turks, and how the Ming
dynasty, in its quest to create an empire, joined the regional ramparts to make
what the Chinese call the “10,000 Li” or the “long wall.” An epic that reveals the
true history of a nation, The Great Wall is “a supremely inviting entrée to the
country” and essential reading for anyone who wants to understand China’s past,
present, and future (Booklist).
Wealth and Power Orville Schell 2013-07-16 By now everyone knows the basic facts
of China's rise to pre-eminence over the past three decades. But how did this
erstwhile sleeping giant finally manage to arrive at its current phase of dynamic
growth? How did a century-long succession of failures to change somehow culminate
in the extraordinary dynamism of China today? By examining the lives of eleven
influential officials, writers, activists and leaders whose contributions helped
create modern China, Wealth and Power addresses these questions. This fascinating
survey moves from the lead-up to the first Opium War through to contemporary
opposition to single-party rule. Along the way, we meet titans of Chinese history,
intellectuals and political figures. By unwrapping the intellectual antecedents of
today's resurgent China, Orville Schell and John Delury supply much-needed insight
into the country's tortured progression from nineteenth-century decline to twentyfirst-century boom. By looking backward into the past to understand forces at work
for hundreds of years, they help us understand China today and the future that
this singular country is helping shape for all of us.
The Big Red Book of Modern Chinese Literature: Writings from the Mainland in the
Long Twentieth Century Yunte Huang 2016-02-01 A panoramic vision of the Chinese
literary landscape across the twentieth century. Award-winning literary scholar
and poet Yunte Huang here gathers together an intimate and authoritative selection
of significant works, in outstanding translations, from nearly fifty Chinese
writers, that together express a search for the soul of modern China. From the
1912 overthrow of a millennia-long monarchy to the Cultural Revolution, to China’s
rise as a global military and economic superpower, the Chinese literary
imagination has encompassed an astonishing array of moods and styles—from sublime
the-opium-war-julia-lovell

lyricism to witty surrealism, poignant documentary to the ironic, the
transgressive, and the defiant. Huang provides the requisite context for these
revelatory works of fiction, poetry, essays, letters, and speeches in helpful
headnotes, chronologies, and brief introductions to the Republican, Revolutionary,
and Post-Mao Eras. From Lu Xun’s Call to Arms (1923) to Gao Xinjiang’s Nobel
Prize–winning Soul Mountain (1990), this remarkable anthology features writers
both known and unknown in its celebration of the versatility of writing. From
belles lettres to literary propaganda, from poetic revolution to pulp fiction, The
Big Red Book of Modern Chinese Literature is an eye-opening, mesmerizing, and
indispensable portrait of China in the tumultuous twentieth century.
The Opium War, 1840-1842 Peter Ward Fay 2000-11-09 This book tells the fascinating
story of the war between England and China that delivered Hong Kong to the
English, forced the imperial Chinese government to add four ports to Canton as
places in which foreigners could live and trade, and rendered irreversible the
process that for almost a century thereafter distinguished western relations with
this quarter of the globe-- the process that is loosely termed the "opening of
China." Originally published by UNC Press in 1975, Peter Ward Fay's study was the
first to treat extensively the opium trade from the point of production in India
to the point of consumption in China and the first to give both Protestant and
Catholic missionaries their due; it remains the most comprehensive account of the
first Opium War through western eyes. In a new preface, Fay reflects on the
relationship between the events described in the book and Hong Kong's more recent
history.
The Cultural Revolution Frank Dikötter 2016-05-05 Acclaimed by the Daily Mail as
'definitive and harrowing' , this is the final volume of 'The People's Trilogy',
begun by the Samuel Johnson prize-winning Mao's Great Famine. After the economic
disaster of the Great Leap Forward that claimed tens of millions of lives between
1958 and 1962, an ageing Mao launched an ambitious scheme to shore up his
reputation and eliminate those he viewed as a threat to his legacy. The stated
goal of the Cultural Revolution was to purge the country of bourgeois, capitalist
elements he claimed were threatening genuine communist ideology. But the Chairman
also used the Cultural Revolution to turn on his colleagues, some of them
longstanding comrades-in-arms, subjecting them to public humiliation, imprisonment
and torture. Young students formed Red Guards, vowing to defend the Chairman to
the death, but soon rival factions started fighting each other in the streets with
semi-automatic weapons in the name of revolutionary purity. As the country
descended into chaos, the military intervened, turning China into a garrison state
marked by bloody purges that crushed as many as one in fifty people. When the army
itself fell victim to the Cultural Revolution, ordinary people used the political
chaos to resurrect the marked and hollow out the party's ideology. In short, they
buried Maoism. In-depth interviews and archival research at last give voice to the
people and the complex choices they faced, undermining the picture of conformity
that is often understood to have characterised the last years of Mao's regime. By
demonstrating that decollectivisation from below was an unintended consequence of
a decade of violent purges and entrenched fear, Frank Dikotter casts China's most
tumultuous era in a wholly new light. Written with unprecedented access to
previously classified party documents from secret police reports to unexpurgated
versions of leadership speeches, this third chapter in Frank Dikotter's
extraordinarily lucid and ground-breaking 'People's Trilogy' is a devastating
reassessment of the history of the People's Republic of China.
Maoism Julia Lovell 2019-03-14 ‘A landmark work giving a global panorama of Mao's
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ideology filled with historic events and enlivened by striking characters’
Jonathan Fenby, author of The Penguin History of China Since the 1980s, China
seems to have abandoned the utopian turmoil of Mao’s revolution in favour of
authoritarian capitalism. But Mao and his ideas remain central to the People’s
Republic. With disagreements between China and the West on the rise, the need to
understand the political legacy of Mao is urgent and growing. A crucial motor of
the Cold War: Maoism shaped the course of the Vietnam War and brought to power the
Khmer Rouge in Cambodia; it aided anti-colonial resistance movements in Africa; it
inspired terrorism in Germany and Italy, and wars and insurgencies in Peru, India
and Nepal, some of which are still with us today. Starting with the birth of Mao’s
revolution in northwest China in the 1930s and concluding with its violent
afterlives in South Asia and resurgence in the People’s Republic today, Julia
Lovell re-evaluates Maoism as both a Chinese and an international force, linking
its evolution in China with its global legacy. 'Wonderful' Andrew Marr, New
Statesman
From a Darkened Room Arthur Crew Inman 1996 . This is an abridged version of the
celebrated two-volume work published as The Inman Diary (Harvard).
Shadow Cold War Jeremy Friedman 2015-10-15 The conflict between the United States
and the Soviet Union during the Cold War has long been understood in a global
context, but Jeremy Friedman's Shadow Cold War delves deeper into the era to
examine the competition between the Soviet Union and the People's Republic of
China for the leadership of the world revolution. When a world of newly
independent states emerged from decolonization desperately poor and politically
disorganized, Moscow and Beijing turned their focus to attracting these new
entities, setting the stage for Sino-Soviet competition. Based on archival
research from ten countries, including new materials from Russia and China, many
no longer accessible to researchers, this book examines how China sought to
mobilize Asia, Africa, and Latin America to seize the revolutionary mantle from
the Soviet Union. The Soviet Union adapted to win it back, transforming the nature
of socialist revolution in the process. This groundbreaking book is the first to
explore the significance of this second Cold War that China and the Soviet Union
fought in the shadow of the capitalist-communist clash.
Killer High Peter Andreas 2020 Introduction: How drugs made war and war made drugs
-- Drunk on the front -- Where there's smoke there's war -- Caffeinated conflict - Opium, empire, and Geopolitics -- Speed warfare -- Cocaine wars -- Conclusion:
The drugged battlefields of the 21st century .
The Qing Empire and the Opium War Mao Haijian 2016-09-30 The Opium War of 1839-43,
the first military conflict to take place between China and the West, is a subject
of enduring interest. Mao Haijian, one of the most distinguished and well-known
historians working in China, presents the culmination of more than ten years of
research in a revisionist reading of the conflict and its main Chinese
protagonists. Mao examines the Qing participants in terms of the moral standards
and intellectual norms of their own time, demonstrating that actions which have
struck later observers as ridiculous can be understood as reasonable within these
individuals' own context. This English-language translation of Mao's work offers a
comprehensive response to the question of why the Qing Empire was so badly
defeated by the British in the first Opium War - an answer that is distinctive and
original within both Chinese and Western historiography, and supported by a wealth
of hitherto unknown detail.
The Opium War Julia Lovell 2014 Details the 1839 Opium War and the red tape,
incompetence, and political cronyism that surrounded China's first conflict with
the-opium-war-julia-lovell

the West and how these events fueled the foundation for modern Chinese
nationalism.
The Boxer Rebellion and the Great Game in China David J. Silbey 2012-03-27 The
year is 1900, and Western empires—both old and new—are locked in regional
entanglements across the globe. The British are losing a bitter war against the
Boers while the German kaiser is busy building a vast new navy. The United States
is struggling to put down an insurgency in the South Pacific while the upstart
imperialist Japan begins to make clear to neighboring Russia its territorial
ambition. In China, a perennial pawn in the Great Game, a mysterious group of
superstitious peasants is launching attacks on the Western powers they fear are
corrupting their country. These ordinary Chinese—called Boxers by the West because
of their martial arts showmanship—rise up, seemingly out of nowhere. Foreshadowing
the insurgencies of the more recent past, they lack a centralized leadership and
instead tap into latent nationalism and deep economic frustration to build their
army. Their battle cry: "Support the Qing, exterminate the foreigners." Many
scholars brush off the Boxers as an ill-conceived and easily defeated revolt, but
the military historian David J. Silbey shows just how close they came to beating
back the combined might of all the imperial powers. Drawing on the diaries and
letters of allied soldiers and diplomats, Silbey paints a vivid portrait of the
short-lived war. Even though their cause ended just as quickly as it began, the
bravery and patriotism of the Boxers would inspire Chinese nationalists—including
a young Mao Zedong—for decades to come.
The Opium Wars Captivating History 2020-09-06
Rare Earth Paul Mason 2012-01-19 A washed up TV reporter stumbles onto a
corruption scandal in Western China. Pursued through the desert by a psychotic
spin-doctor and a world-weary cop, he discovers the real China: illegal metal
mines, a fashion-crazed gang of girl bikers, a whole commune of Tiananmen Square
survivors and the up-market sleaze-joints of Beijing. En route, he clashes with a
stellar cast of people-traffickers, prostitutes and TV execs. But then the unquiet
dead begin to intervene: ghosts from his own past and the past of Chinese
Communism; the 'spirits that hover three feet above our heads' of Chinese
folklore.
Opium, Empire and the Global Political Economy Carl Trocki 2012-11-12 Drug
epidemics are clearly not just a peculiar feature of modern life; the opium trade
in the nineteenth century tells us a great deal about Asian herion traffic today.
In an age when we are increasingly aware of large scale drug use, this book takes
a long look at the history of our relationship with mind-altering substances.
Engagingly written, with lay readers as much as specialists in mind, this book
will be fascinating reading for historians, social scientists, as well as those
involved in Asian studies, or economic history.
Is the War with China a Just One? Hugh Hamilton Lindsay 1840
Imperial Twilight Stephen R. Platt 2019-06 When Britain declared war on China in
1839, it sealed the fate of what had been, for centuries, the wealthiest and most
powerful empire in the world.China was much weaker than was commonly understood
and the war set in motion the fall of the Qing dynasty which, in turn, would lead
to the rise of nationalism and communism in the twentieth century. Beginning with
the very first efforts by the British government to 'open' China to trade, Stephen
Platt tells the epic story of the decades leading up to the war and, given the
growing uncertainty in current relations between China and the West, shows how the
conflict still has important implications for the world today.
Opium Wars W. Travis Hanes III 2004-02-01 In this tragic and powerful story, the
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two Opium Wars of 1839 1842 and 1856 1860 between Britain and China are recounted
for the first time through the eyes of the Chinese as well as the Imperial West.
Opium entered China during the Middle Ages when Arab traders brought it into China
for medicinal purposes. As it took hold as a recreational drug, opium wrought
havoc on Chinese society. By the early nineteenth century, 90 percent of the
Emperor's court and the majority of the army were opium addicts. Britain was also
a nation addicted-to tea, grown in China, and paid for with profits made from the
opium trade. When China tried to ban the use of the drug and bar its Western
smugglers from it gates, England decided to fight to keep open China's ports for
its importation. England, the superpower of its time, managed to do so in two
wars, resulting in a drug-induced devastation of the Chinese people that would
last 150 years. In this page-turning, dramatic and colorful history, The Opium
Wars responds to past, biased Western accounts by representing the neglected
Chinese version of the story and showing how the wars stand as one of the
monumental clashes between the cultures of East and West. "A fine popular
account."-Publishers Weekly "Their account of the causes, military campaigns and
tragic effects of these wars is absorbing, frequently macabre and deeply
unsettling."-Booklist
Ring of Steel Alexander Watson 2014-08-07 Sunday Times History Book of the Year
2014 Winner of the 2014 Wolfson History Prize, the 2014 Guggenheim-Lehrman Prize
in Military History, the Society for Military History's 2015 Distinguished Book
Award and the 2015 British Army Military Book of the Year For the empires of
Germany and Austria-Hungary the Great War - which had begun with such high hopes
for a fast, dramatic outcome - rapidly degenerated as invasions of both France and
Serbia ended in catastrophe. For four years the fighting now turned into a siege
on a quite monstrous scale. Europe became the focus of fighting of a kind
previously unimagined. Despite local successes - and an apparent triumph in Russia
- Germany and Austria-Hungary were never able to break out of the the Allies' ring
of steel. In Alexander Watson's compelling new history of the Great War, all the
major events of the war are seen from the perspective of Berlin and Vienna. It is
fundamentally a history of ordinary people. In 1914 both empires were flooded by
genuine mass enthusiasm and their troubled elites were at one with most of the
population. But the course of the war put this under impossible strain, with a
fatal rupture between an ever more extreme and unrealistic leadership and an
exhausted and embittered people. In the end they failed and were overwhelmed by
defeat and revolution.
Raffles Victoria Glendinning 2012-11-01 By the time of his death, Thomas Stamford
Raffles (1781-1826) was the founder of Singapore and Governor of Java, having left
school in his early teens to become a clerk for the British East India Company.
Charismatic and daring, Raffles forged an extraordinary path for himself in South
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East Asia - refusing to be satisfied with the trading posts available to the
British, he defied Dutch governors and wrangled with warring local rulers to
establish what is now a world city. An ardent linguist and zoologist, Raffles
spoke fluent Malay and found time to write The History of Java, as well as naming
several species of flora and fauna he discovered on his travels. He founded London
Zoo and promoted the study of Malay alongside European languages in Southeast
Asia. Raffles remains a controversial figure - a utopian imperialist, disobedient
employee and knight of the realm who died deeply in debt, predeceased by all but
one of his children. He built racial segregation into his urban planning, but was
also a staunch abolitionist. Renowned biographer Victoria Glendinning charts
Raffles' prodigious rise in this new edition, specially updated for the
bicentenary of the foundation of Singapore in 1819. His life was short,
complicated and shot through with tragedy, but Raffles' fame lives on.
Narcotic Culture Frank Dikötter 2004 China was turned into a nation of opium
addicts by the pernicious forces of imperialist trade. This study systematically
questions this assertion on the basis of abundant archives from China, Europe and
the US, showing that opium had few harmful effects on either health or longevity.
The Politics of Cultural Capital Julia Lovell 2006-03-31 In the 1980s China’s
politicians, writers, and academics began to raise an increasingly urgent
question: why had a Chinese writer never won a Nobel Prize for literature?
Promoted to the level of official policy issue and national complex, Nobel anxiety
generated articles, conferences, and official delegations to Sweden. Exiled writer
Gao Xingjian’s win in 2000 failed to satisfactorily end the matter, and the
controversy surrounding the Nobel committee’s choice has continued to simmer.
Julia Lovell’s comprehensive study of China’s obsession spans the twentieth
century and taps directly into the key themes of modern Chinese culture: national
identity, international status, and the relationship between intellectuals and
politics. The intellectual preoccupation with the Nobel literature prize expresses
tensions inherent in China’s move toward a global culture after the collapse of
the Confucian world-view at the start of the twentieth century, and particularly
since China’s re-entry into the world economy in the post-Mao era. Attitudes
toward the prize reveal the same contradictory mix of admiration, resentment, and
anxiety that intellectuals and writers have long felt toward Western values as
they struggled to shape a modern Chinese identity. In short, the Nobel complex
reveals the pressure points in an intellectual community not entirely sure of
itself. Making use of extensive original research, including interviews with
leading contemporary Chinese authors and critics, The Politics of Cultural Capital
is a comprehensive, up-to-date treatment of an issue that cuts to the heart of
modern and contemporary Chinese thought and culture. It will be essential reading
for scholars of modern Chinese literature and culture, globalization, postcolonialism, and comparative and world literature.
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